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MEETING DATE: October 18, 2006

AGENDA ITEM: Consider early release day for students in
tenth through twelfth grade at Ball Hall
School

Students in grades 10th – 12th grades will be attending school on October 27, 2006 to
make up for the August 21, 2006 date that only freshman attended. We are requesting
this day be approved as an early release day. We are holding parent/teacher conferences
on this day. Teachers usually meet with parents the night before as well. All other
campuses in GISD are releasing staff at noon on the 27th.

Texas Education Agency stated that as long as our students were in school for a
minimum of 4 hours and all vocational and special education students got their required
services, it could count as a full day of school.

RECOMMENDATION: It is recommended that the Board of
Trustees approve the early release day for
Ball Hall School.

_________________________________
Lynne Cleveland
Superintendent


